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9th February, 2023. 

Dear parents / carers, 

What an amazing week we have had. I hope your children have told you all about what they have been 

doing throughout our whole school learning experience: Change Sings. Here is a selection of 

photographs showing what we achieved. 

Litter picking in the community  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Painting the school fence and tidying the front garden 
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Replanting the pots in the trim trail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 netball match 

Year 5/6 netball team played a tournament on Monday 6th February at 

the Bourne Leisure Centre. We took a team of 8 children which included- 

Bailey, Florence, Evie, Eliza, Phoebe, Nancy, Archie and Sienna. 

We played 4 matches and swapped with each other so that everybody 

could participate. 

We won two of the matches and lost two matches. Our top scorer was 

Bailey who has only just started netball. 

We played as a team, passing and defending well. We were really 

encouraging of our team and also to the other teams. We were really 

proud of ourselves and Mrs Cox was too. 

Written by Phoebe and Florence. 

Well done team, we are so proud of your sporting behaviour. My thanks 

go to Mrs Cox for supporting the team at this event.  

 

Dance House 

On Tuesday, a group of pupils from across Key Stage 2 represented the school at Dance House at the 

Alexandra Theatre in Bognor. The team and I would like to thank Eva Bacchoo for all her hard work in 

choreographing such an amazing dance. The children performed beautifully and made us all proud.  
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Bosham World Book Day 

Although World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March; we will be celebrating on Friday 3rd March. 

Children may, if they want to, come to school dressed as their favourite book character. If your child 

does not want to dress fully as the character, they may choose to wear something representative 

along-side their normal uniform. The staff will be dressing up too – can you guess what we all might 

be?  

During the day the children will have the opportunity to share books with each other and with staff – 

so don’t forget to send them into school with their favourite book on that day. 

 

After school clubs 

Please find below the links for next term: 
 

Street dance: 

https://hellcats-cheerleaders.class4kids.co.uk/info/695 
 

Cheerleading: 

https://hellcats-cheerleaders.class4kids.co.uk/info/700 
 

From last week’s news letter 

MCAS 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to My Child At School (MCAS). We 

have 95 invitations that have not been activated. Mrs Walster and Mrs 

Simcox will be contacting those families who have not yet registered to see 
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what support they can give to help in the registration process. Invitations not activated by Monday 20th February will be 
rescinded. 

Pancake Day 
Holy Trinity Church, is organising a Pancake event at St Nicholas Village Hall at 5pm on Shrove Tuesday, the 21st 
February for children and parents.  They would love to invite your children to this event. 
 
Junior Bake off Series 9 
Love Productions; the company behind The Great British Bake Off, The Great British Sewing Bee and The Great 
Pottery Throw Down are  looking for young budding bakers between 9-12 years old.  
Filming would take place from July 2023, but our applications close on Sunday 12th March 2023.  Please see the 
attached flyer for further information. 
  
Interested bakers can apply online at - www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk 
 
Messages from the BSA 

The BSA are seeking for someone who would be willing to do a termly news letter, this will involve very little time 

and all information will be provided. If you'd like to volunteer Please contact Jo or Ashleigh on 

boshamschoolassociation@gmail.com  or speak to your class rep.  

Do you have any pre- loved dressing up costumes? If so, the BSA will be asking for any donations of dressing up 

costumes so please keep an eye out for a flyer after half term. 

 

Have a wonderful holiday; see you all on Monday 20th February. Please remember that it is INSET day tomorrow. (Friday). 

 

 
 

Dates for your diaries 

3rd March: Bosham World Book Day 

10th -19th March: Science Week 

17th March, 2023: Red nose day  

27th 28th March Parents’ Evenings (3:30 - 6:30 both days) 

 

 

INSET Days 2023 

Friday February 10th 

Monday 5th June 
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